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Route 9 northbound ramps to and from Main Street in 
Woodbridge to be closed overnight this week 

Closures and detours necessary for water main work 
 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 
the Route 9 northbound ramps to and from Main Street/CR 514 will be closed this week for 
water main work in Woodbridge, Middlesex County. 
 
Beginning at 8 p.m. tonight, Monday, May 16, until 5 a.m. Tuesday, May 17, and continuing 
nightly through Friday, May 20, Middlesex Water Company’s contractor, J.F. Kiely 
Construction Co., is scheduled to close and detour the Main Street/CR 514 ramps to and 
from Route 9 northbound. The closure is necessary for water main installation. The following 
detours will be in place: 
 
Main Street/CR 514 ramp to Route 9 northbound detour: 
 

• Motorists on Main Street/CR 514 wishing to take the ramp to Route 9 northbound will 
be directed to continue on Main Street/CR 514  

• Turn left onto Route 35/Amboy Avenue 
• Turn left onto Green Street/CR 604, which become Route 9 northbound 

 
Route 9 northbound ramp to Main Street/CR 514 detour: 
 

• Motorists on Route 9 northbound wishing to take the ramp to Main Street/CR 514 will 
be directed to continue on Route 9 northbound 

• Take the ramp to CR 604 East/Green Street 
• Turn right onto Green Street/CR 604 
• Turn right onto Route 35/Amboy Avenue back to Main Street/CR 514 

 
For questions regarding the water main installation, contact Superintendent Keith Webber at 
kwebber@middlesexwater.com.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 
construction updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 
@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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